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Closure of Regulatory Observation RO-UKHPR1000-0008 - Justification of the Structural 
Integrity Classification of the Main Coolant Loop (MCL) 

 

Dear  

I refer to Regulatory Observation RO-UKHPR1000-0008 issued on 21 December Month 2018. 

I am writing to confirm that: 

• In response to all Regulatory Observation Actions, you have submitted the information 
committed to; and 

• This information has been assessed by ONR and we judge that it provides an adequate 
response to our Regulatory Observation Actions. 

On this basis, ONR confirms closure of Regulatory Observation RO-UKHPR1000-0008. 

It should be noted that whilst the specific requirements of this RO have been met by the submissions 
provided, the accepted structural integrity classification outcome for the MCL being a ‘High Integrity 
Component’ will mean it is subject to further assessment in accordance with RO-UKHPR1000-0046 
‘Demonstration that the Risks to HIC Components from Internal Hazards are Reduced to ALARP’. 

A copy of this letter will be published on the ONR website in due course.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 


